
5. EVENTS STRATEGY - INTERIM ADVISORY BOARD 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Leisure Manager Julie Sadler, DDI 371-1438 

Corporate Plan Output: Plans and Policies, Events Contracted, Events Marketing and Research 

 
 The purpose of this report is to finalise the appointment of the Councillor members of the above Subcommittee. 
 
 It will be recalled that at its October meeting the Council appointed a subcommittee, to be known as the Interim 

Advisory Board, to undertake (inter alia) a strategic review of festivals and events in Christchurch.  In terms of 
the resolution passed by the Council the subcommittee will be made up of a maximum of eight members, 
including four elected members.  The Council appointed Councillors Austin and Baker to the subcommittee and 
delegated to the Parks and Recreation Committee the power to appoint two further elected members. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the Committee make the appointments referred to in the above report. 


